WKDA I

1240 103.3

STAHLMAN BUILDING / NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37201 / PHONE 254 1355

December 30, 1975

Carl W, Dabelstein, K@SBV
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Carl:

This is to confirm your reception of our AM station on December
15, 1975 at 2:53 AM, CST.

Thanks for listening and good luck with your hobby in '76,

13's,

LeAa L

. Richard Puckett, Jr., WBLSWW
Assistant Chief Engineer

RBP:jc



